
visit us at seattle.gov/parks

For more information about the project, or for an interpreter or meeting accommodations please contact:
 
David Graves at david.graves@seattle.gov or 206-684-7048
 
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/green-lake-community-center-projects

Seattle Parks and Recreation is happy to be moving forward with replacement of the Green Lake Community Center and 
Evans Pool. The first steps in the planning phase are for Seattle Parks and Recreation, consultant Miller Hull, and the 
community to look at the existing site and consider other potential locations around Green Lake for the new community 
center and pool. Some of the questions we are working to answer with your input are: 

• 	 Should the facility be constructed in its current location or is there another site or sites  
	 where a community center and pool could better serve the community? 

• 	 What are the strengths and weaknesses of each location, potential impacts during 
	 construction, and pedestrian and vehicle access to the community center, and their 
	 relationship to other amenities around the lake? 

• 	 Should the community center and pool continue to be located in one building or  
	 should the community center and pool be located in separate buildings and  
	 possibly in separate locations? 

Green Lake Community Center  
and Evans Pool Redevelopment

TWO EVENTS  P L E A S E  P A R T IC I P AT E !

ONLINE LIVE PRESENTATION 
MAY 13, 2020  NOON - 1 P.M.
REGISTER: bit.ly/greenlakemeeting

ONLINE OPEN HOUSE  
MAY 5 - 22, 2020
VISIT: glcc.infocommunity.org

All Seattle Parks and Recreation community centers and pools are closed to mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 virus, however, the Green Lake Community Center is open to offer showers to the most 
vulnerable populations that rely on the community center to provide critical hygiene services. Showers are open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. and Saturday 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

The Green Lake Community Center and Evans Pool building stabilization work will occur in 2020. Proposed stabilization work involves replacing the boilers and the air handling system. This project will 
require closure for the building for approximately six months and ensure that the facility remains useable and useful to the community until we can get a new facility built in the next 5 to 7 years.  

For more information on the stabilization project please contact Garrett Farrell at garrett.farrell@seattle.gov or 206-233-7921  
or www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/green-lake-community-center-projects
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